E-Safety - December

Cambridgeshire Police have made schools aware this week of a disturbing child-abduction
horror film that is currently going viral on ‘Tik-Tok’ and ‘You Tube’, some 9 years after its
initial release. This film contains violence and may be extremely distressing to viewers.

Cambridgeshire Police are advising parents to have an open conversation with children who
have access to TikTok or You Tube, particularly if they have been showing behavioural
changes or seem upset or withdrawn. The police are encouraging parents to remind children
about whom they can talk to if they come across anything that upsets or distresses them
online.
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